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16 November 2018 

 

Lighting of community Christmas tree 

 

The countdown is on until the lighting of the Camden community Christmas tree in 
Camden Town Centre. This years’ lighting ceremony will take place as part of the Camden 
Jacaranda Festival celebrations on Saturday 24 November. 
 

Mayor, Cr Peter Sidgreaves said he was looking forward to seeing the Christmas tree, 
decorations, and the jacaranda tree lights all being turned on.   
 
“This is a tradition that our residents look forward to each year and this years’ lighting will 
be nothing short of spectacular,” he said. 
 
“Residents may have also noticed preparations being made along Argyle Street, as our 
iconic Jacarandas are covered in fairy lights that will be part of the display”. 
 
“Once we flick the switch on the jacaranda tree fairy lights they will then stay on all year 
round for the community and visitors to enjoy.” 
 
Before the lighting of the Christmas tree, Mayor Sidgreaves will also announce the winner 
of Camden Council’s Christmas Card competition. The winner will then be invited on stage 
to receive their award and participate in the lighting. 
 
The lighting of the Christmas Tree will be held on Saturday 24 November on Argyle Street, 
Camden at 8pm. 
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